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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 10:19 AM
To: 'TLegs'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request.”

Good morning, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: TLegs [mailto:patrish1020@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 3:13 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request.” 
 

I am writing via this email of our complete and utter disdain for the monumental rate increase under 
consideration for Utilities Inc in Seminole County, FL. 

We are also completely distressed at the prospect that the Florida PSC is actually entertaining such a huge increase 
to us here in Seminole. This is usury at best and outright theft. Because this foreign based corporation chose to run 
their equipment into the ground and not do normal/timely updates & upgrades they now want to throw us under the 
bus to pay for other systems unrelated to our own here locally. 

This is NOT RIGHT and it is your responsibility to protect us from this quasi Ponzi scheme of theirs.  

Serve your Public! 

Do not, under any circumstances, allow them to combine us all together. We do not think that is even legal in this 
circumstance. 




